
the Holston River Brewing
Co., in sight of the Bristol
Motor Speedway.  Then we
stopped by the Birthplace of
Country Music Museum,
downtown in old Bristol by
way of State Street, where
one side of the street’s
divider lines is in Virginia and
the south side is in
Tennessee.  (The auto-
insurance commercial was
filmed there.)  After the
museum visit, we drove back
to Abingdon for some free
time, sights and shopping
prior to the grand awards
banquet.

After one last hot breakfast
together, we were off to
return to 14 states (CT, IL,
MD, MI, MO, NC, NJ, NY, OH,
OR, SC, TN, VA, WV) and
Ontario, Canada.  The
longest distance by MGC was
829 miles; and, he was still
cheerful upon arrival.
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